
 

Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

 
December 6, 2024 
 
 
Filed via Web Portal  
 
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Puget Sound Energy 

Monthly Purchased Gas Adjustment Report per WAC 480-90-233(5)  
 Docket UG-240708 
 
Dear Executive Director Killip: 
 
Attached is an Excel file showing Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) November 2024 monthly 
Purchased Gas Adjustment (“PGA”) report of the activity in account 191, for unrecovered 
purchased gas costs. The report shows the beginning balance, monthly entry(s) and ending 
balances for each subaccount included in account 191. As part of the activity in account 191, the 
PGA report includes the recovery of balances filed under PSE’s annual 2024 PGA Docket 
UG-240708.  
 
PSE incorporates migration adjustment charges into our 191 reporting. This ongoing practice 
streamlines the process for transport customers in accordance with Rule 29, Section 8 of our 
tariff. 
 
Questions regarding this filing can be directed to Elena Zakharova at (425) 462-3539. If you have 
any other questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please contact me at (425) 462-3946.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 
   

cc: Chris McGuire 
 
Attachment: UG-240708-PSE-PGA-Rpt-November-2024-(12-06-24).xlsx  


